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ADVISORY No. 143-A
Series of 2020

Erratum to Advisory No. 143 Series of 2020
Definition of the OTIT Acronym

The public is hereby advised that the POEA has issued Advisory No. 143, Series of
2020 on the Use of Revised Forms under the Japan Technical Intern Program for POLO
Verification. The abovementioned advisory has inadvertently provided the name of the office
“Organization for Technical Intern Trainees” for the acronym OTIT wherein the correct
definition is Organization of Technical Intern Training.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

27 October 2020
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